
December 16, 2024

Dear Valued Supporter,

We are excited to announce the return of the Yuba-Sutter Farm Bureau’s annual Spring Fling Fundraiser
for Ag Education, taking place on Friday, March 21. This event draws more than 600 Farm Bureau
members and friends for an unforgettable evening of dinner, entertainment, raffles, and both silent and
live auctions. Best of all, every dollar raised supports agricultural education, outreach, and scholarships in
the Yuba-Sutter area.

As one of our valued past supporters, we’re offering you an exclusive early opportunity to sponsor or
donate before the event sells out—and it always does!

Your generosity fuels programs such as:
Adventures in Agriculture: Inspiring the public at the Yuba-Sutter Fair.
Farm Day: Introducing over 1,800 third graders to the wonders of agriculture.
Blue Jacket Bonanza: Empowering FFA students to achieve their dreams.
Scholarships: Supporting local students with over $56,000 in educational funds.
Grower Training: Offering vital training sessions at little to no cost.

This year, we’re introducing exciting updates! We’re thrilled to welcome Circa 53 as our caterer, featuring
a brand-new menu celebrating the incredible commodities grown right here in Yuba-Sutter. Our revamped
sponsorship packages now provide even more ways to spotlight our valued partners.  

All donations are tax-deductible through the Yuba-Sutter Farm Bureau Fund for Ag Education 501(c)(3),
TIN 45-0984257. We deeply appreciate your sponsorship or the donation of an item for our raffles and
auctions. Detailed donation information is attached for your convenience.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at (530) 673-6550.

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we’re shaping the future of agriculture and education in
our community.

We appreciate your consideration!

Sincerely,
Stephanie Younger
Executive Director
Yuba-Sutter Farm Bureau


